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World’s Biggest  
Coffee Morning  
Friday September 28th 
 

We will be hosting this year's coffee  
morning on Friday 28th September in the school hall.  
Please put the date in your diary. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 See, I will not forget you… I have carved you on the palm of my hand. Isaiah 49.16 

 
 

Headteacher’s Message 
 

The school has been filled with wonderful smells 

recently and children and staff have enjoyed the 

delicious bread that has been made.  

We have all been waiting to hear the result of the 

Year 3 Adel St John Bake Off that took place last 

Friday. They were tasked with deciding on their 

own flavour and shape for their bread then 

worked as groups to make and bake their 

design. We had some delicious breads but 

the overall winner with the highest points 

was the Pizza Swirl, it really did taste like 

pizza.  

The Reception children also enjoyed the 

experience of making bread earlier this 

week as Miss Kane used the now famous 

pizza bread recipe to bake pizza bread 

with them. It was absolutely delicious and 

the discussion around food and healthy 

eating that came out in the process was excellent. 

The Reception children have now settled in 

really well and have had lots of fun exploring the 

environment and making new friends.  They 

have been busy painting self-portraits for our 

welcome display and have brought in 

photographs of themselves as babies, and of their 

family, to support their first topic, All About 

Me.  They've all been eager to show their 

photographs to their class mates and tell us all 

about their families.   

 

 

Jane Hainsworth 
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Tennis Apology 
 

I wanted to apologise for the 
mistake on the tennis letter. 
Once the mistake was spotted 
a correction did go out via the 
app but I am sorry if it has 
caused inconvenience. 
Jane Hainsworth 

 

Community leaflets in school 
Please feel free to call in and pick one up: 

 

 LSA – Dance and Gymnastics Classes 

 VIBE – New exciting Leeds Theatre School 
– Ages 4 – 18 (Abbey Grange 
/Cookridge/Shadwell) 

 

 

 

Governing Body Welcome Event Saturday 
22nd September 5.00-7.00 pm 
The Governing Body are holding their 
Welcome event tomorrow night from 5.00 pm 
– 7.00 pm for our new parents. As in previous 
years Mr Shuffles, childrens’ entertainer will 
be on hand to keep the children amused. New 
parents can also get to know other parents 
whilst enjoying a glass of wine. We look 
forward to seeing you then! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA News 
The PTA Disco is taking place tonight, 
tickets can be bought on the door £3 
(this includes a drink and crisps) 
Years 1-3 – 5pm until 6pm  
Years 4-6 – 6.15pm until 7.15pm 

Glow sticks available £1 
  

The PTA Bonfire and Firework 
Extravaganza will be on Saturday  
3rd November, a great family evening  
to finish off half term. 
More details in coming weeks.  
Save the Date! 
 

A P T 

Reminder: Dinner money price increase 
Please note that our school meals have 

increased in price from £2.10 to £2.15. 
 

 

Autumn Term 1 Autumn Term 2 

4th Sept – 26th Oct 2018 

£83.85 

5th Nov – 21st Dec 2018  

£75.25 

 

 

 

Weekly prayer 
 

Dear God, 
Thank you that our 
names are written on the 
palm of your hand. 
Help us to remember 
that you love us and  
will never let us go. 
Lord hear our prayer 

Amen. 
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Last week’s Weekly 100% Attendance goes 
to: 

Year 3 

 

 

Year 3 and Year 4 

 

 

 

 
 

Last week’s On Time Award goes to: 

Reception 

 

 

  Attendance and Minutes Late Report 

 
  

      Golden Book Tuesday 18th September 2018 – this week’s Golden Stars! 
 

Year 1 Staff Vote Olivia for persevering in P.E. and completing different moves in gymnastics. 

Year 1 Pupil Vote Gracie and Oscar for trying hard with their writing. 

Year 2 Staff Vote Charlie for excellent concentration and focus in class, especially on the carpet. 

Year 2 Pupil Vote Ishaan for being honest in his spellings. 

Year 3 Staff Vote Balraj and Dylan for working so well together in maths and supporting each other’s learning. 

Year 3 Pupil Vote Alfie for helping his partner in Guided Reading. 

Year 4 Staff Vote Raquel for presenting every piece of learning beautifully and always trying her best 

Year 4 Pupil Vote Rosie for being sensible and getting on with her learning when other children around her weren’t. 

Year 5 Staff Vote Abi for wonderful detail in her painting. 

Year 5 Pupil Vote Bruce for being a great friend. 

Year 6 Staff Vote Amelie for 100% effort in handwriting and presentation at all times. 

Year 6 Pupil Vote Jess for her mental maths scores this week. 

 

 

 

 

Our target for whole school attendance is 97%  -  Whole school attendance last week was 97.70% 

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Attendance 

(4th September 2018 
–14th Sept 2018) 

 

98.75% 

 

97.70% 

 

96.67% 

 

99.26% 

 

99.63% 

 

97.96% 

 

94.44% 
Minutes 

Late 

(10th -14th Sept 2018) 

 

0 

 

0 

 

0 

 

0 

 

0 

 

0 

 

5 

Number of 
children 
arriving 

between 9.00 -
9.05am (10th-14th 

Sept) 

 

0 

 

1 

 

      1 

 

     1 

 

2 

 

1 

 

3 
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  Dates for the Diary (New Dates added in red)  
 

Saturday 22nd September 2018 Ralph Thoresby Open Day  

Saturday 22nd September 2018 New Reception parents welcome event 5-7pm  

Tuesday 25th September 2018 Year 2 trip to Adel Moor 

Friday 28th September 2018 World’s Biggest Coffee Morning for MacMillan Cancer Support  

Monday 1st October 2018 Prince Henry’s Open Evening 6pm 

Monday 1st –Friday 5th October Year 6 Carlton Lodge Residential 

Wednesday 10th October 2018 Year 5 visit to Temple Newsam 

Monday 15th October 2018 Parent appointment boards in school entrance 

Tuesday 16th October 2018 Individual school photographs (details to follow) 

Wednesday 17th October 2018 Year 4 Roman visitor in school 

Wednesday 17th October 2018 PTA meeting 7.30pm - all welcome 

Thursday 18th October 2018 Year 3 York Chocolate Story visit 

Thursday 18th October 2018 Year 1 Kirkstall Abbey House Museum visit  

Friday 19th October 2018 Whole school Harvest Festival 9.30am – everyone welcome 

Tuesday 23rd October 2018 Parent consultation evening – all year groups 

Wednesday 24th October 2018 Parent consultation evening – all year groups 

Thursday 25th October 2018 Year 4 Roman Museum – parents invited 2-3pm 

Thursday 25th October 2018 NO After school football club 

Friday 26th October 2018 Last day of Autumn term 1 

Saturday 3rd November 2018 PTA Annual Bonfire event 

Monday 5th November 2018 First day of Autumn term 2 

Wednesday 7th November 2018 Reception 2019 Open morning 9.30am 

Monday 12th November 2018 Blue Monday – Anti Bullying Day 

Thursday 22nd November 2018 Reception 2019 Open morning 9.30am 

Wednesday 28th November 2018 Year 6 Class Collective Worship – 9.15am – parents welcome 

Friday 30th November 2016 Whole school walking to church – Advent – volunteers required 

Friday 21st December 2018 Christmas Collective Worship – all welcome 

Friday 21st December 2018 Carols around the tree – 2.45pm - All welcome 

Thursday 10th January 2019 Reception 2019 Open afternoon 1.30pm 

Wednesday 23 January 2019 Year 4 Class Collective Worship – 9.15am – parents welcome 

Wednesday 6th February 2019 Year 5 Class Collective Worship – 9.15am – parents welcome 

Wednesday 6th March 2019 Year 3 Class Collective Worship – 9.15am – parents welcome 

Wednesday 1st May 2019 Year 2 Class Collective Worship – 9.15am – parents welcome 

Wednesday 12 June 2019 Year 1 Class Collective Worship – 9.15am – parents welcome 

Thursday 2nd May 2019 Whole school training day 

 


